BIRTHS....

Mr. and Mrs. Wade Martin of R. R. #6, Hagersville are pleased to announce the birth of their daughter, Cynthia Maude born Wednesday, May 15, 1974 at the Brantford General Hospital. Cynthia weighed 7 lb. 12 oz.

DEATHS....

MARTIN - Suddenly on Wednesday, May 15, 1974, at the Sisters' Hospital in Buffalo, N.Y., James R. Martin, in his 50th year; beloved husband of Merne Hill; dear father of James N. of Camp Drum, Mrs. Sandra Hill of R.R. #6, Hagersville; brother of Sam, Charles and Lloyd, all of Oheweken; Richard Hill, Niagara Falls; Mrs. Norma Mitchell of Michigan; Mrs. Ruby Farr, Mrs. Jean Silver, Mrs. Blanche General, Mrs. Eva Hess, Mrs. Sharon Doctor, all of Buffalo; Mrs. Carol Froman and Mrs. Joanne Joyce, both of Niagara Falls; also survived by 4 grandchildren. Rested at Styres Funeral Home, Ohsweken from 7 p.m. Thursday until Saturday, 1:30 p.m. Funeral service was held Saturday 2:00 p.m. at St. Peter's Anglican Church, Ohsweken. Interment in adjoining cemetery. Rev. G. Ferris officiated.

SERO - Suddenly at San Diego, California, on Friday, May 10, 1974, Mary Tatai Sero(a member of the Eastern Star) formerly of Brantford; beloved of J. Harry Sero; dear mother of John of Waterdown and Clifton of Brantford; sister of Mrs. Clarence (Helen) Farnsworth of Saskatchewan; Mrs. Jack (Irma) Hazen of California; Charles and Alex Tatai, both of Brantford, Mrs. John (Ethel) Garrett of Arizona, Mrs. Dick (Charlotte) Moraal of Brampton; also survived by 8 grandchildren; predeceased by a brother, Stephen. Rested at the McCleister Funeral Home Ltd, Brantford, from Wednesday afternoon. Donations to St. Paul's Anglican Church (Sour Springs) Memorial Fund were accepted.

* THANK YOU NOTE *

To our wonderful friends, neighbours and family who have been rememberring Ray and Ernie with flowers, cards and visits during their recent stay in Chedoke Hospital and since their return ing home.

Also to those who have given their time and help at the restaurant during this time. We wish to extend our most heartfelt appreciation.

Thank you one and all and may God bless.

Sincerely, Ray and Darliene Winger

PERSONALS.....

Congratulations to Mr. and Mrs. Randy Martin who celebrated their second Wedding Anniversary on Monday, May 20, 1974.

Mr. Steve Hill of Buffalo, N.Y. visited friends and relatives on the reserve over the weekend of May 18th.

Mr. Syd Hill of Buffalo, N.Y. visited friends and relatives on the reserve over the weekend of May 18th.

Mr. and Mrs. Clifford Hill of Fort Erie visited relatives on the reserve the weekend of May 18th.

Mr. Joe Michelle of Ottawa visited friends on the reserve on Monday, May 20th.

Mrs. Reva Terry and daughter, Carol of Rochester, N.Y. were guests of Mrs. George W. VanEvery of R.R. #6, Hagersville the weekend of May 11th.

Mr. Orval Green of Livonia, N.Y. visited relatives on the reserve on Saturday, May 18th.

Mrs. Dorothy John and family of Buffalo, N.Y. were guests of Mr. and Mrs. Bart Peters the weekend of May 18th.